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Greetings Belvedere Family, 

 

We have a new administrative assistant joining our team who will be helping Pastor Justin. 

 

Chiaki will be stepping down soon from the role as her personal schedule has become busier. Great 

thanks go to Chiaki for the many years of her support to our pastors and our community! 

 

Our new admin assistant is Max Wong. 

 

Max's home is in Malaysia, but you will begin to hear from him and see him as well, in our emails, zoom 

calls, live-stream, and more! 

 

Here is a greeting to everyone from Max: 

 

Hello everyone, 

 

My name is Max Wong. I am a blessed child from 

Malaysia, happily blessed with a Thai wife and we 

have a baby boy named Joshua. 

 

I am Belvedere Family Community's new admin 

assistant. My role is to assist Pastor Justin in 

various ways such as sending out emails, 

attendance recording, social media management, 

writing proposals, graphic and video design and 

others. 

 

Nice to meet all of you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Max Wong 


